
It’s my pleasure to recommend Noe (Molly) Yoder for the Master’s in Teaching program at Evergreen 

State College. 

As the Director at the Northwest Museum of Arts and Culture (MAC) in Spokane, I have thoroughly 

enjoyed my almost 2 years working with Noe and have come to know her as a truly valuable asset to my 

youth education team. She is always prepared, dependable, and incredibly vested in her students' 

success.  

Noe’s knowledge of the MAC’s collection and expertise in storytelling was a huge benefit to our 

education department. She put this skillset to work to lead numerous youth and family programs and 

advise on all educational art-related museum projects. 

Along with her undeniable talent for connecting with students, Noe has always been resolute in her 

dedication to the art museum. Noe is a true professional, and always manages to foster positive 

discussions and bring the best out of colleagues and museum audience. 

Without a doubt, I confidently recommend Noe to join your instructional program at Evergreen. As a 

dedicated and knowledgeable employee and an all-around enthusiastic colleague, I know that she will 

be a beneficial addition to your program. 

Please feel free to contact me at the number below should you like to discuss Noe’s qualifications and 

experience further. I’d be happy to expand on my recommendation. 

Best wishes, 

 
Robert Worstell 

Director of Education 

Northwest Museum of Art & Culture, Eastern State Historical Society 

2316 W. First Ave  Spokane WA 99201 

Rob.worstell@northwestmuseum.org (509)363-5351 


